
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

November 22, 2019 
 

TO:         PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF TODDLER TO KINDER 

 

FROM:        MRS. CAROL B. SEMING 

        Principal, Preschool Department 

 

SUBJECT:  1. GIFT GIVING 

        2. CHRISTMAS GET-TOGETHER 

 
Season’s greetings! 

 

1. GIFT GIVING  

 

We would like to assist your children to make their Christmas gift giving to their classmates a more valued experience and to 

prevent loss and damage. You may label and submit the gifts to the Preschool Office on December 2-4, 2019. An 

acknowledgement receipt will be issued. All collected gifts will be kept securely in the Preschool Office and turned over to the 

adviser of your children for distribution inside the classroom. 

 

We highly encourage gifts of minimal amount only but of high personal and educational values. These should not be items that 

attract insects (e.g., cookies) or spoil quickly (e.g, cooked food). Please have your children bring Eco-bag where they can put 

their gifts. 

 

May this endeavor help instill in your children the value and satisfaction that comes with giving to others. 

 

2. CHRISTMAS GET-TOGETHER 

 

Your children’s Christmas celebration will be on December 5, 2019.  On that day, they will have a joint program per session. 

 

The School will provide food for your children.  However, they may bring their own snacks if they have other preference.  

Bring water jug and Eco-bag on that day. 

 

Please have your children wear casual clothes following Christmas colors (e.g., red, green).   

 

Please take note of the following schedules: 

 

 First Session  
 Toddler Sunshine and Nursery Love  - 7:40 - 9:40 am 

 Kinder Faith and Hope    - 7:40 - 10:10 am 

 

 Second Session 
 Nursery John     - 11:00 am - 01:00 pm 

 Kinder Abraham and Noah   - 11:00 am - 1:30 pm 

 

Classes will resume on January 6, 2019.  

 

Thank you and may you and your family have a blessed Christmas! 


